
Local Parks and Open Space Improvement Fund update noted. 
 
8  There was submitted a report by Kevin McCormick, Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability, regarding the Local Parks and Open Space 
Improvement Fund providing an update on projects allocated within the ward for 
years 2021/22 and 2022/23, as detailed in the report.  
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(1) raised questions and concerns that were answered by Mr McCormick; and  
 
(2) requested that  
 

(a) a detailed breakdown of the reallocated £50,000 for Sandholm Place  to 
be brought to the next meeting of the Partnership;  

 
(b) a detailed update on the work undertaken at Knightswood Park Pond so 

far, proposed next steps and timeline, costings provided for relining, and 
that a project manager or engineer attend to provide technical detail; and 

 
(c) an updated report be provided to the next meeting of the Partnership. 

 
 


